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I am writing this letter in explanaton or the missing petitions that are required to
reach our 90% approval rate for the outdoor patio at 1045 hudson road in at paul
My management team made 2 repetitive effort throughout this past summer to
agulre the signatures requested by the dsi dept. every home that was approached
by matt burps and nick heldenraich that had sorieone living there was gavea
petition and wis approved. There were in many cases though in which several

of the homen were abandon. Those homes were unable to get approval from as
nobody lived in them. There were alse cases in which sore of the properties were
retited out to familys that tould not speak English and alse therefore we could not
obtaln approval from. Any of the previous cases mentioned we made a valisnt effors
to get approval from mulBiple times but ware not able to as the sitwation did not
change, There are also a few homes that nobody was reachable at the the address
at which point we sant out the petitions via certified mail to the home owners

and we unfortunately had the sume result. We are asking that this be took into
consideration so that we can appeal the non approval status of our outdoor patio
permit,. Thank you for your time. '

Owner of the st paul saloon
Tom kokalsal
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